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Mr. James G. Keppler _. | . . . ..- ! .y,
'

b.Pegional Administrator - ' '

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

RE: License STA-583

Dear Mr. Keppler:

We have reviewed your letter documenting the March 15,
1983 meeting conducted at the Region III office regarding
control and monitoring of airborne Pb-212 at the Kerr-
McGee Chemical Corporation, West Chicago, Illinois
Facility. Kerr-McGee agrees that your letter accurately
describes the conclusions reached. We are confident this
program will continue to establish that there is no
public health risk associated with our facility.

Sincerely,
'

W. Shelley, Vice President.
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